
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

July 19, 2017 

Mayor Steve Jones 

City Of Garden Grove 

11222 Acacia Parkway 

Garden Grove, CA  92840 

 

Dear Mayor Jones: 

 

The Garden Grove Neighborhood Association is planning a fund raising event to raise money for 

Little Angels Service Dogs. Attached you’ll find information on the non-profit organization.  

 

Little Angels Service Dogs provides service dogs to disabled persons at no cost to the individual. 

The dogs are fitted to the individual based on the person’s particular needs. This group came to 

our attention when a long-standing Garden Grove family found themselves with an autistic 

young son who needed a service dog to guide him through his daily life. To help this family, we 

decided to help Little Service Dogs.   

 

We are planning a Big Band Dinner Dance as our fundraiser.  

 

We would greatly appreciate the opportunity to raise funds for this worthwhile cause in the 

beautiful atmosphere of the Courtyard.  

 

We are requesting the use of the Courtyard on a Friday or Saturday; at no charge. 

 

We are looking at September or early October 2017.  

 

Thank you in advance for your consideration.  

 

If you have any question please contact me at 714-235-5360 or Susan Lerma at 714-925-8922.  

 

Maureen Blackmun 

President 

Garden Grove Neighborhood Association 

 

Garden Grove Neighborhood Association is a non-profit, public service organization. It is 

organized in accordance with Section 501(c)4 of the United Stated Internal Revenue Code. You can 

learn more about the activities of the GGNA by visiting our Facebook page “Garden Grove 

Neighborhood Association” 


